
 
 
September 25, 2018 
 

  

Northeast Area – Post Office Construction Complete– Greater Boston District  
(Quincy, MA) 

  
  

  
Greater Boston District 
 
Drop shipments have resumed at the Quincy Post Office, 47 Washington St, Quincy, MA 02169. You no 
longer need to redirect to the General Mail Facility (GMF), 25 Dorchester Ave, Boston MA 02205. 
 

### 
  

Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.    
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